
Dear Community Member, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to keeping our community 

informed about the recent vaccination campaign, we want to share important information 

regarding potential side effects you may experience after receiving the vaccine. 

Common Side Effects: 

• Fatigue 

• Soreness at the injection site 

• Headache 

• Mild fever 

• Muscle pain 

What to Expect: 

These side effects are generally mild and temporary, usually resolving within a few days. If you 

experience unusual or severe reactions, we encourage you to seek medical advice promptly. 

Stay Informed: 

Your health and safety are our top priorities. We will continue to provide updates and 

information about the vaccination process. For any questions or concerns, please feel free to 

reach out to us at [contact information]. 

Thank you for your commitment to keeping our community healthy! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization Name] 


